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general meeting

11.07.01

president’s report-

Chris Pritchard

vice president’s report-
Kevin Hensley

secretary’s report-

Jess Ornelas

treasurer’s report-

Brandon Specketer

We hope you all were able to make it to our Halloween Party.  


We had an excellent turnout and some awesome costumes!


And more importantly everyone got home alive.

Christmas in April


We know April is a long ways away, but we need to get an idea of who

is interested in participating.  Christmas in April is an

excellent opportunity for community service, if your interested be sure to signup.

1st year packets


For those of you who will be beginning your studio sequence in the

spring we offer a money saving packet that contains the necessary supplies.  We have coordinated with your future studio professors and compiled all required supplies.  Packets will be available to all students, members or non-members, but AIASou members save considerably more money.

Tackable surface petitions


Hopefully you all signed the petitions.  A proposal will be sent to

the dean soon.

Forum


Kevin Hensley will be presenting a Forum information meeting tomorrow

(Thursday) at 5:30 room #101.  Pizza will be on hand to feed

you.  If you are interested in Forum please mark so on the

signup sheet so we can keep you up to date on deadlines and

information.

When opportunity knocks…


Hans Butzer, one of AIASou’s faculty sponsors, would like to iterate

the importance of getting involved.

NEW WEBSITE!!


Brandon will giving a quick presentation to show the new AIASou

website.  We hope this website can become a source of
information for all who are passionate about architecture.

Special thanks to Brandon Specketer for his hard work in creating our new site.

